Shattuck's Business Trick or Treat!

Shattuck Chamber of Commerce and Newman Memorial Hospital are co-sponsoring the Annual Shattuck Business Trick or Treat on Friday, October 27th, 2017. Trick or Treaters can trek up and down Main Street from 3:30 – 5:30 pm, gathering candy and goodies from our local businesses.

Families should make Newman Memorial Hospital their first stop so that they can grab a list of participating businesses and get their picture taken for the Facebook Costume Contest. Pictures will be posted on the Newman Memorial Hospital Facebook page as they are taken. Whichever picture gets the most likes by midnight, will be the winner! The winner gets a decorative crate filled with local goodies!